January 10, 2012 Board Meeting
All board members were present and several quests were also in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 7:09 pm.  Minutes from the January 3, 2012 meeting were reviewed and approved.
Bills were presented for payment and approved.
Discussion held about outstanding purse checks.  It is notated on the checks that they are good for 90 days.  
Discussion held on how Nodak’s purse compares to other tracks.  Decision on any changes to the purse will be looked at once the State Fair contract has been negotiated.
Auditing committee joined the meeting and reviewed the books for 2011.  Discussion held on how we can possibly change the cash accounting, and look at security of the money that is paid to the club.  No major concerns were found by the auditing committee.
Discussion also held on track equipment needed for 2012.  Discussion also held on work that is being done for improvements at the track.
Meeting was adjourned at 9:28 pm.  
